
 

NETHER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP 

COMMITTEE MEETINGS – May 7, 2015 
 

 

Executive Session (7:00 pm) - 

 

Roll Call and Pledge of Allegiance (7:30 pm) – 

 

Public Comments - 

 

Recognition of Strath Haven Middle School Baseball Team 

 

Recognition of Eagle Scouts (Colin Waitzman, Sam Capalbo, Chris Romanowski) 

 

Appointments to Boards and Commissions – EAC 

 

Finance and Administration Committee (Mike Dougherty) – 

 Auditors report (2014 Financial Audit) 

 PEMA Loan and DVRFA documents 

 Resolution acknowledging appointment of Maureen Feyas as Zoning Officer 

 Sound system bids 

 Gouley Funds  

 

Community Enhancement Committee (Larry Baker) – 

 Eagle Scout project by Nicholas Kracht to make improvements to benches, picnic tables  

  and trash receptacles at Leiper Park  

 Scouts to clean up Bullens Lane park this Saturday 

 COSPRP (Multi-municipal open space plan) 

 Summer Recreation Program (starts Monday, June 22) 

 

Public Safety Committee (Nate Much) – 

 Recognition of Joe Lombardo and Bob Mann of Garden City Fire Company 

 Garden City proposal 

 

Public Works Committee (Robert O’Connor) –   

 Road Resurfacing bids received May 6 

  

Building and Zoning Committee (Bob Kenworthy) – 

 SEPTA – replacement of the Crum Creek viaduct 

 Flood Plain ordinance          

  

Infrastructure Committee (Matt Sullivan) –  

 Sewer lateral inspection ordinance  

 Wallingford Avenue SRTS sidewalk project – agreement on a 4 foot grass buffer 

 DVRPC meeting on converting streetlights to LED 

       

Managers Report – 20 Bare root trees planted; DCNR recreation and conservation grant 

submitted; WREN rain garden presentation this past Sunday 

 

Adjournment - 

Next meeting is the Legislative Meeting on May 14 


